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There was excitement and a little trepidation from the children (and some staff) as they 

waited to be introduced to our special guest at the inaugural exotic animals club for Key Stage 

1.  

However, within minutes of meeting Sandy the Sand Boa, all nervousness evaporated as our 

budding naturalists learned about and then got to grips with their new reptilian friend.  

It was great to see them so engaged and so curious as well as to see the children face their 

fears and graduate by degrees from wary and distant observers to fearless snake handlers.  

The buzz of excited conversation as they left (which extended to several of them informing 

any and all passers-by that they’d just held a snake!) was very encouraging and we hope they 

look forward to meeting a different exotic animal next time.  
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